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Yet the LORD longs to be gracious to you; therefore he will rise up to show you compassion. For the LORD is a 

God of justice. Blessed are all who wait for him! 

Isaiah 30:18 

This week’s value: Justice 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
It has been a very busy week at school, which began 
with Collective Worship. This week our value has 
been justice. The whole school shared times when 
they had felt something was unfair. Then some of 
the children helped me by acting out a story about 
how fairness can be seen in a different way instead 
of it being about us, how we can make sure that 
things are fair.  
 
Also in school this week the children in Key Stage 2 
presented their production of ‘Joseph and His 
Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat’. We had just under 
parents, carers, grandparents and family members 
attend the performances. As a Headteacher, I could 
not be more proud. The entire cast and choir were 
fabulous. A huge thank you to all the staff at Bishop 
Cornish for their hard work. A special thank you to 
Mrs Oakes for directing the play, and to Mrs Jones as 
pianist. I would also like to thank Tim Parkman, Matt 
Oakes and Saltash Community School for letting us 
use their facilities. It was wonderful to get such 
lovely feedback from the audience.  
 
Next Friday you will be sent a link via Class Dojo to 
access your child’s end of year video report. If there 
are any issues, please let us know straight away. If 
you do not have access to the internet, can you 
please let Mrs Dunbar know and we will make sure 
that you still get your child’s report. On the Monday 
of the following week you will also receive your 
child’s attainment summary, this will be sent home 
with the children.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
Headteacher 

Dates for your diary 
 

Thursday 13th July 
Tea and Talk – 2.45-3.15pm 
 
Wednesday 19th July 
Leavers’ Service – 1.45pm, all parents 
welcome 
Leavers’ BBQ – 4pm, Year 6 parents 
welcome 
 
Thursday 13th July 
Year 4 Roman Dress up day 
 
Thursday 20th July 
Leavers’ Assembly – Year 6 parents invited 
 
Friday 21st July 
Last day of term – no after school club, all 
children finish at 3.15pm 
 
Monday 4th September 
INSET Day 
 
Tuesday 5th September 
Children back to school 
 
 

 

 

 

 



Achievement Awards 
 

Lilly in Reception Class deserves the 
achievement award this week for her 
continuous efforts and attitude to her 
learning. Lilly comes in everyday with a 
smile on her face and great enthusiasm 
towards everything she does. Keep it up 
Lilly!  
 
The Head Teachers award goes to Darcie in 
Year 1 for coming to school every day with 
an enthusiastic smile, approaching tasks 
with determination and contributing 
interesting ideas in class discussions. 
Darcie, you are a joy to teach. Well done. 
 
Dexter in Year 2 did an amazing piece of 
writing this week and showed how much he 
has progressed since the beginning of the 
year. Dexter we are really proud of you! 
 
Joshua in Year 3 for his amazing efforts this 
year.  Joshua you have a fantastic work 
ethic and it has paid off this year. Well done 
and keep it up! 
 
 
Caitlin in Year 4 has worked really hard in 
our Joseph production to learn her words 
for her part as a narrator. She sang 
beautifully. Well done.  
 
Jacob in Year 5 has worked hard on his 
geography fact file about Brazil and has 
included lots of interesting facts. Great 
work Jacob. 
 
The Head’s Award this week goes to Jess in 
Year 6.  She always has a positive outlook 
and always gives 100%.  She is an absolute 
joy to teach and has made so much 
progress this year.  I am so proud of her.  

Value Awards 
 

Lyla in Reception Class deserves the value 
for justice this week. Lyla has a good 
understanding of what is and isn’t fair and 
tries hard to make the right choices. Well 
done Lyla.  

 
The value award for justice goes to Elliott in 
Year 1 who likes to stand up for what is just 
and fair. He is honest and kind to his 
classmates. Well done Elliott for 
representing our school values so well. 

 
Jack in Year 2 is always fair when he deals 
with his friends and has a really strong 
sense of justice. Jack is really good at 
helping others understand how to make 
good choices. Keep it up Jack! 
 
Katie in Year 3 is a very fair person, she is 
humble, selfless and happy.  She really is a 
great example of how to embody the value 
of justice. 
 
Eloise in Year 4 always has a strong sense of 
justice. She is fair to others, always kind 
and ensures she always makes the right 
choices. Well done.  
 
Ella in Year 5 shows great empathy to her 
classmates and has a strong sense of what 
is just and fair.  She is a fantastic role model 
in our class. 
 
The Value Award for justice goes to Tristan 
in Year 6. He has really matured this year 
and handles difficult or tricky situations 
with resilience and determination.  He is a 
fair member of our class and will voice 
concerns in positive way to ensure the right 
thing is done.  
 



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 2 have been learning all 

about position and direction. They have 

been focusing on left and right as well as 

clockwise and anti clockwise. In literacy 

they have been writing a report all about 

lions and have done an amazing job. 

They have also learnt about Rosa Parks 

and became history detectives, using 

historical photographs to find out facts.  

In geography, Year 5 have continued with their 

fact file about a country in South America. In 

maths, the children have been adding and 

subtracting with decimals and completing 

decimal investigations. In PSHE we have been 

'looking forward' and discussing some of the 

freedoms and responsibilities when they become 

teenagers. In music, they created compositions 

using xylophones. 

 

 

This week Year 1 have been busy 

story writing in Literacy, learning 

about time in Maths and identifying 

key features of Plymouth on a map 

for Geography.  

 

 

This week Year 6 have been reflecting on their time at Bishop Cornish and jotting down memories ready for 

the Leavers’ Assembly.  They’ve travelled back in time to Reception Class and thought about their 

achievements and key moments up to Year 6. We are delighted to announce that a group of our 6 children 

received a special mention from Exeter Maths School in which they entered the Egyptian Fractions 

Competition.  There were over 150 entries so we are immensely proud of this achievement.  Watch this 

space to find out which group one when their certificates arrive 😊 

This week Year 4 enjoyed a PSHE lesson 

celebrating and sharing positive qualities about 

each other. Everyone (adults and children) had a 

piece of paper taped to their backs and we all 

wrote anonymous positive comments. We will be 

keeping these for when we return in September, 

where they will be ready and waiting for us. This 

week, we have also been working so hard on our 

Joseph production - we are amazed with all of our 

children. 

This week not only have Year 3 been 

starring in the Joseph production, 

they have also been learning about 

angles and turns.  In Maths they 

have also started their Science unit 

around Light. 

This week Reception Class got to take 

home their amazing Gruffalos they 

created. They have also been learning 

about the story of the snail and the whale 

and have been practising new vocabulary 

to describe the ‘remarkable’ adventures 

they had together.  
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